


This is to advise that the San Joaquin County Planning Commission has approved the above described project on May
19, 2022, and has made the following determinations regarding the above described project:

The project will not have a significant effect on the environment.

An Environmental Impact Report was prepared for this project pursuant to the provisions of CEQA. This EIR
was filed previously as PA-0600028.

Mitigation measures were made a condition of the approval of the project.

A mitigation reporting or monitoring plan was adopted for this project.

A Statement of Overriding Considerations was not adopted for this project.

Findings were made pursuant to the provisions of CEQA.
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This is to certify that a complete record of project approval is available for review by the general public at the office of

the San Joaquin County Community Development Department, 1810 East Hazelton Avenue, Stockton, CA 95205; or
via website at https://www.sjgov.org/commdev.
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Name: Domenique Martorella Title: Deputy County Clerk

Signed by Lead Agency
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